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To: Organizational Representatives - and 

Members of Standing Committees 

From: Rabbi Norman Lamm 

On THURSDAY, MARCH 26th at 5:00 P.M., at the office 

of the National Jewish Community Relations Advisory Councii, 

55 West 42nd Street, room 1530, we will meet for what will 

probably be the most crucial meeting of our EXODUS MARCH 

demonstration. In addition to brief reports of our Program, 

Publicity, Finance and Special Arrangements Committees, we 

will discuss transportation procedures, and will be briefed 

on the responsibilities of our volunteer marshalls. 

We hope too, that you will be able to report on what 

you and/or your organization have done to publicize this 

important event. 

Please be prompt......Coffee will be served. 

RSVP -- David Geller 
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